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Please Vote NO on HB 2548. 

 

This adds yet another costly layer of bureaucracy for Oregon’s already struggling 

family farmers and ranchers, threatening their very existence, which would, in turn 

negatively affect the very agricultural workers this bill purports to help. 

 

Having read all the mandates, I think this bill also encourages an unhealthy, 

adversarial relationship between employer and employee. 

 

Please vote NO on HB 2548. 

 


